
From:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  DAVID.MORGENSTERN@sanfordfl.gov 

Subject:  Public Record request 
Date:  Wed, 23 May 2012 01:22:42 -0400 

Mr. Morgenstern:
        
        VolusiaExposed.Com is preparing an article regarding the Trayvon Martin
        incident. Upon reviewing the autopsy report, we noted that Sanford PD
        did not have an investigator(s) present during the autopsy.
        
        It is our understanding that many law enforcement departments have a
        requirement (within their policies or their practices) to have a law
        enforcement representative / investigator at autopsies of suspected
        homicide victims. 
        
        In preparation for our article, we make this public record request, for
        any policies your department have on whether a law enforcement
        representative is expected to attend autopsies of suspected homicide
        victims.
        
        Please use the below email address as our point of contact. Please
        advise of of any costs associated with this public records request.
        
        Thank You
        
        VX
        http://www.volusiaexposed.com
       volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com
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